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Work to reduce the cordon is progressing with two changes scheduled for this Friday at 5pm.

The block of Durham Street North in front of the Crowne Plaza site will open, meaning the one-way
system will be fully functional.

Gloucester Street will also open, splitting the Red Zone in two. The street will initially operate one-
way from east to west, but will be subject to change as the rebuild work programme requires.

Related information

CBD red zone cordon map - for the current status of the CBD cordon

CBD cordon reduction map - This map shows the CBD cordon's outer perimeter within the CBD

Four Avenues from when it was established on 22 February 2011, and significant reductions which
followed, through to the present day.

This announcement was originally published on cera.govt.nz and beehive.govt.nz


http://cera.govt.nz/cbd-red-zone/red-zone-cordon-map
http://cera.govt.nz/maps/cordon-reduction

